
Fyshwick Lagoons Remedial  Works 2013-14
ACTEW Water has been undertaking remediation works to improve the long-term sustainability of 
the effluent lagoons located at the Fyshwick Sewage Treatment Plant. The initial phase of this project 
concluded in October 2013. 

Due to the site’s recent exposure to high winds resulting in embankment erosion additional works are 
essential to install further erosion protection measures. These construction works will involve movement 
of heavy machinery and earthmoving equipment throughout the entire site. During this period we will 
also be establishing vegetation for erosion control on the embankments of the effluent lagoons located 
at the northern end of the treatment works. 

ACTEW Water asks that the community using nearby recreation areas be aware of the increased traffic 
movements and are reminded that there is no public access to the Fyshwick Sewage Treatment Plant or 
lagoons. Construction is expected to be completed in Autumn 2014. 

For further information, please contact ACTEW Water on 
(02) 6248 3111 or at talktous@actew.com.au. 
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